
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Week Beginning: 18th March                  Assembly Theme: Kindness and Positivity 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON  After School: Street Dance (Y2) – finishes at 4 pm - session 3/6 

TUES 

 AM – Year 5 swimming  

 Junior brass – Don’t forget your instrument! 

 PM - Girls High Maths Challenge – you will have had a letter if your child is involved 

 After School: Year 6 Maths/English boosters – finishes at 4 pm 

                 Gymnastics (Y3) – finishes at 4 pm – session 3/6 

WEDS 
 No Soccer 2000 until further notice due to the hall extension 

 6 pm – Full Governing Body meeting 

THURS 
 After School: Year 6 Maths/English boosters – finishes at 4 pm 

FRI 
 After School: Sports Club (Y5) – finishes at 4 pm - session 3/6 

Percentage Attendance week ending: 8th March  (97.0%) 

Rec Beech:  99.2      

Y3:  95.0       

AM Nursery: 91.0                                    

Rec Willow:  96.7    

Y4:  98.7                   

PM Nursery: 86.0                               

Y1: 99.3                          

Y5: 96.3 

Y2:  99.3              

Y6:  93.7 

 Extreme reading competition – entries need to be either handed in to school or emailed to 

springvaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk by Monday 18th March. 

 

 Build update: The wooden cladding is almost complete on the two storey building.  There 

is mainly internal work going on at the moment. 

 

 It will soon be time to finalise the list of parents to be entered into the £20 prize draw.  If 

you are not already aware, school fund is payable per family (£5 per term). We use these 

donations to subsidise school trips along with other events that we have going on in school 

and without this money, the cost of these events would go up considerably.  

 

 If parents/carers have any concerns about their child while at school, we encourage 

them to come in to school to see the Headteacher or class teacher in private.  

However, in doing so, would you please be aware that the class teachers have 

responsibility for their full class from 8.45am until 3 pm for lower school and 3.10 pm 

for upper school and would only be free to give you their attention outside of these 

times. The Headteacher is always available unless in a meeting, on the telephone or 

teaching. 

 

 To maintain the safety of children once they have entered the school gates, parents’ cars 

are excluded from the school site at any time during the school day.  We also ask parents to 

park sensibly, and on occasion, school staff may ask you to move your cars if it is in the 

interest of the safety of the children.   

 

 

 

 


